Barlow, Aaron

From: Turner Bitton <chair@glendaleslc.org>

Sent: Monday, October 10, 2022 12:43 PM

To: Barlow, Aaron

Subject: (EXTERNAL) PLNPCM2022-00674 & PLNSUB2022-00740
Hi Aaron,

It is my pleasure to submit this letter on behalf of the Glendale Neighborhood Council. After consulting with the
applicant, Glendale Neighborhood Council board members, and members of the community, | would like to express
support for the proposed Three Eagles Planned Development located at 1375 S 1000 W.

Thank you for the opportunity to weigh in on the development. | greatly appreciate the opportunity.

Thanks,

Turner C. Bitton (he/him)

Chair, Glendale Neighborhood Council
(801) 564-3860

www.glendaleslc.org




